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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding Santa Barbara Juvenile Hall status as a juvenile detention facility, as
follows:

a) Authorize the Chief Probation Officer to submit a letter to the California Board of State and Community
Corrections (BSCC) removing the Santa Barbara Juvenile Hall’s (SBJH) status as a juvenile detention facility;
and

b) Determine that the above recommended action is not a project that is subject to environmental review under
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to section 15378(b)(5), finding that the action is
not a project as they are organizational or administrative activities of governments that will not result in direct
or indirect physical changes in the environment, and direct staff to file the Notice of Exemption.
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